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16 October 2015 
 
 
Salsa Bar ‘n Grill 
C/- Gilvear Planning Pty Ltd 
PO Box 228 
LABRADOR  QLD  4215 
 
Attention:  Ms Sera Rohan 
 
 
Dear Madam 
 

REQUEST FOR MINOR CHANGE TO A DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 
MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE – RESTAURANT (EXISTING BUILDING) 

26 WHARF STREET, PORT DOUGLAS 
 
Reference is made to your request for a minor change to a development 
application (Council document reference 729405), and the site and floor plans 
included with the request. 
 
Council notes that the requested updated plan of the whole site detailing: 
 
• accurate site boundaries, 
• all buildings, including internal and external decks and dining areas,  
• car parking, loading / unloading areas, and  
• landscaped areas; 
 
was not included with the request.   
 
In addition to this information, please provide a clear statement regarding how the 
existing car spaces will be returned to use for restaurant guests in accordance 
with the approved plans for the existing approval TPC 037/00. 
 
Should you require further information or assistance, please contact Susanna 
Andrews of Development and Environment on telephone number 07 4099 9456. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
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